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Jessica Morgan
116 Fox Point Rd.
Newington, NH 03801-2717

December 20, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I moved to NH 7 years ago to start and raise my family, because of the natural beauty and resources
that could not be found where I grew up (Florida).  Eversource is working to destroy NH, the
mountains, our towns and cities, and our waterways.  The Northern Pass project would produce only
short term gains at best, and hundreds of years worth of damage, assuming our planet and our
descendants are here in a few hundred years.  More studies that can be verified need to be done
before anything of this magnitude is considered.  Please do not approve this project!

Sincerely,
Jessica Morgan
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